CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

November 11, 2011

Daniel S. Aguirre, P.E.
Wilson & Company, Inc.
4900 Lang Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Volcano Heights Drainage Compilation Report, Engineer’s Stamp
Dated 10-24-2011 (C10/D000)

Dear Mr. Aguirre,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-25-11, the above
referenced report is approved based on the following comments:

PO Box 1293 o This report as you mentioned will serve only as a guide for allowable flows at a
specific discharge points.

e Detailed grading and drainage plans along with the necessary hydrology calculations
are to be submitted as each area develops.

Albuquerque . K i . .
e Provide design and details for any discharge to the Petroglyph National Monument
to minimize erosion.
e Same Basin Numbers to be used for drainage analysis of future developments within
NM 87103

the limits of Volcano Heights Drainage Compilation Report.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

www.cabq.gov

Sinﬁefely

pm——

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

c: File
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